
 
 

EMAIL TO THE WASHINGTON COLLEGE COMMUNITY 

CPG Update - 11/12/21 

To the Washington College Community,  
 
First things first, we want to wish the Men’s Soccer team continued success, as they compete this 
weekend in the NCAA Division III Tournament. This is only the second time in our school’s history that 
the soccer team has earned a spot in the tourney, and we send them off to NJ with our full support and 
pride for all that they have accomplished so far. They face St. Lawrence in the opening round tomorrow 
at 3:30 PM – you can watch the livestream here! Let’s GO SHOREMEN!  
   
And now back to our regularly schedule CPG News…  
   
HOLIDAY SEASON & TRAVEL  
The holiday season is almost here, and while we are all looking forward to enjoying time together with 
friends and family in what is starting to feel like a more normal time, please remember that we are not 
out of the woods yet as it relates to COVID. We urge you to be diligent in following standard safety 
practices during any holiday travel, and remain cautious about your activities during the break. We will 
all be coming back together as community for the last few weeks of the semester after the Thanksgiving 
break and we want to do so as safely as we have the last couple of months. So be sure that during travel 
you mask up, maintain social distancing when possible, and wash/sanitize your hands frequently. If 
possible, visit with friends and family outdoors, and/or limit the size of your gatherings.  
   
POST-HOLIDAY TESTING  
Be advised that we are considering increased COVID testing upon our return from the Thanksgiving 
break. This is still under review, but possible options include one-time testing upon return, or testing of 
a certain % of our entire community, including those who are fully vaccinated. We will share details 
about any testing requirements as soon as the decision is made, so please keep an eye out and be 
prepared to comply with any testing requirements.  
   
As always, thank you for all your efforts this semester to stay safe and healthy, and to put the 
interests of our entire community first.  

 

 

https://montclairathletics.com/sports/2021/11/8/ncaa-division-iii-mens-soccer-championship-live-video.aspx

